
TALALA ​End-of-Year Curbside Pick-Up & Textbook Drop-Off​: 
 
Greetings Talala Families,  
 
The mandated closure of schools due to COVID-19 has created numerous 
unforeseen challenges. In an effort to ensure the safety of our students and 
staff and maintain social distancing,  Crete-Monee School District will be 
offering a District-wide End of Year Curbside Item Pickup and Book 
Drop-off on May 26, 27, and 28th. We need all the student items picked up 
to allow the District to begin its deep cleaning of all buildings. 
 
We have scheduled dates and times for parents to pick up student items 
and also for parents to return textbooks and library books. ​You do not need 
to return Chromebooks​. Students will bring them back with them when 
school resumes. If you believe your child has an item of value to be 
retrieved, please contact the school telephone number at 708-367-2560 
and leave a message. Staff will follow up with you within 24 hours. Please 
make arrangements to come and pick up your students' items. We really 
appreciate your help with this.  
 
The dates for student item pickups will be as follows: 
 
May 26th:​ All 4th and 5th grade and Ms. Hale’s Class items may be picked 
up between 9:00am-2:00pm. 
May 27th :​ All  2nd and 3rd grade items may be picked up between 
9:00am-2:00pm 
May 28th:​ All Kindergarten  and 1st  grade and Ms. Neisler’s Class items 
may be picked up between 9:00am-2:00pm. 
 
 
 All personal items will be bagged and tagged by staff then made available 
for curbside pickup. The following are the procedures for getting students 
items:  



 
* Please enter and pull up to the main school door. Please stay in your car. 
Please stay in a single car line. You will loop around to exit the school 
drive.  
* Please place a paper in your passenger side window stating your child’s 
name, grade and classroom teacher’s name. Please also state if you have 
items in the trunk for the school to take.  
 * Please open your trunks and staff will place items in your trunk. Please 
place any return items in a bag in your truck for staff to get. Please remain 
in your cars at all times. We want to ensure a safe environment for both our 
staff and our families.  
* We will provide all staff involved with distribution proper PPE to ensure 
safety for both staff and families.  
 
 
We hope everyone is remaining safe and healthy during these difficult 
times.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dr. Kristin Elliott 
Talala Elementary Principal  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 


